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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 4 July, Wiley Park Public School will be having our second 
Acknowledgement Day for the year. This year Acknowledgement Day will be 
celebrated together with Multicultural Family Day. 
 
This is a day where the students who have demonstrated positive behaviours 
throughout the term and who are on Bronze level or above, are recognised and 
acknowledged. This is part of our School Welfare and Discipline Policy. 
 
On this day, students are invited to wear casual clothing suitable for games and 
sporting activities. Students must wear appropriate clothing (no singlets or 
pyjama-style clothing) and wear closed in shoes and school hat. Students WILL 
NOT be wearing Multicultural Day clothing and must remain in their casual clothing 
for the whole day. 

The students will be taking part in various fun activities throughout the day with 
their year groups. If it is wet weather, all activities will take place inside. Every 
student in the school will receive an ice-block to acknowledge their hard work 
throughout the term. 
 
Students who are below Bronze Level will not be participating in 
Acknowledgement Day and must come dressed in their full school uniform. 
 
 
 
Mr Forman and Ms Leventis 
 
Deputy Principals 
             

               


